
Illinois Environmental Protection Agency  
  

Public Notice: Opportunity to Join Mailing List  
 

 

Hazardous waste is regulated under Subtitle C of the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act 
(RCRA). Illinois is authorized by the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency to implement the 
permitting program for hazardous waste transporters, generators, and treatment, storage, and 
disposal facilities (TSDFs). The Illinois Environmental Protection Agency (Illinois EPA) 
maintains a mailing list of persons interested in RCRA permits. Persons on the list receive notice 
when a draft permit approval is sent for public comment. Public notices are provided for new, 
significant change renewal, closure, and corrective action applications under the RCRA 
permitting program.  

Interested parties may join the mailing list by contacting the community relations coordinator 
below: 

 

Sarah Brubaker, Sarah.Brubaker@Illinois.gov  
Illinois EPA  
PO Box 19276 
Springfield, IL  62794-9276  
TDD phone number (866) 273-5488  
Office phone number (217) 786-0790 

 

This notice is intended to satisfy the requirements of 35 Ill. Adm. Code 705.163(a)(4)(C) 
regarding mailing lists for public notices of RCRA permit actions.  
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